
 

FOI 0144_2024 Response  

Request 

Dear Team 

I would like to make a request under the Freedom of Information Act.   

I would like to request the number of Lesbian, gay, bisexual or trans young people, aged 16 & 17 that 
you have seen in your mental health service/s,  in 2023.   

I would appreciate a breakdown of individual areas and number of patients seen. Some NHS trusts 
cover more than one area, such as London boroughs.  If you have figures as a whole service for the 
area of Birmingham that would be fine.  If you collect numbers for different areas,  such a 
Birmingham and Solihull separately please state this.  

Response  

The Trust is unable to provide a response.  

This is because the requested information is not consistently recorded within our patient 
administration system – Rio. Therefore, providing a response will be significantly inaccurate. 

 

 

 

 


